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Vernon Fire Rescue responding to a motor vehicle incident on Highway 97 
 
Vernon Fire Rescue Services (VFRS) is currently on the scene of a two-vehicle collision on 
Highway 97 near the Vernon Cadet Camp.  
 
At this time, Highway 97 is closed in both directions. Drivers are asked to avoid the area and 
find alternative routes.  
 
Motorists are reminded to slow down in emergency areas and detours zones.  
 
For updates and more information on road closures, please visit DriveBC. 
 
No further information is available at this time.  
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